From: noreply-portal@citizenserve.com

Sent:  07/18/2024 - 09:06 AM

To: anetapaval@yahoo.com

Subject: Your permit application has been received

Your permit application has been received and is currently under review.
SB24-000044

Type: Single Family
Application Date: 07/18/2024
Address: 4021 ISLAND DR
o Building a white vinyl fence of 6' tall and 18' long on 14G Oar Street North Topsail
Description:
Beach
Applicant: Aneta Paval

CLICK HERE TO VIEW YOUR APPLICATION




